MAIN STREET LAW OFFICES, LLC

A PARTNERSHIP OF PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATIONS

July 31, 2013

Mrs. Teri Lehrke City Clerk City of La Crosse 400 La Crosse Street La Crosse, WI 54601

> Re: Liquor License for Club Tucan

Dear Mrs. Lehrke:

Park Bank is in the process of selling 121 Third Street South, La Crosse pending the approval of the City Council for the demolition of the building and the use of the property as an outdoor seating area for service of food and alcoholic beverages for the adjacent building. At this time we would like to request the time to activate the license be extended by ninety (90) days due to the pending sale to Fortney Enterprises.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter; and if you have additional questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Very truly yours,

MAIN STREET LAW OFFICES, LLC

James Addis

PJA:bcf

Attorney Stephen Matty cc:

Daniel E. Dunn Phillip James Addis Anthony R. Gingrasso Licensed in WI and MN

504 Main Street Suite 200 P.O. Box 1627 La Crosse, WI 54602-1627 P. 608.784.1355 F. 608.784.2919